STUDENT BULLETIN

April 23, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

"There are as many nights as days, even in a happy life. The word 'happy' would even lose its meaning if it were not balanced by sadness. The more you deliberately seek happiness, the more sure you are not to find it. It is far better to take things as they come, with patience."

-- Psychologist Carl Jung

ASB AND WOM 1974-75 CANDIDATES:

The meeting scheduled for tonight has been cancelled due to complications. The meeting will be held Wednesday night at 6:30 in the Cafeteria.

BOOKSTORE NEWS:

It's hard to believe, but its time for our last Commentary Sale for this year. The Commentary of your choice at 20% off. Ask us about details. Please check our "new books" shelf.

WANTED:

Young men immediately to umpire minor league baseball, 8-9 year olds, Monday - Friday, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. Please contact Earl Bensel, 822-8381 evenings or 822-4374 days.

SOFTBALL INTRAMURALS:

In the first round of play, the 600 floor defeated the 500 floor by a score of 11 to 1 and the 400 floor defeated the 300 floor by a score of 13 to 7. In the schedule for Saturday, April 27, the 100-200 floors will play 300 floor at 9:00 a.m. and 500 floor will play 400 floor at 10:30 a.m.

N. L. C. A. A. GOLF TOURNAMENT:

Students interested in participating in the N. L. C. A. A. golf tournament in May, please contact Mr. Kinney this week.

LOST:

A pair of Lineman Pliars. Please return them to Mr. Dormier.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE:

Wednesday, - April 24, Dr. Jack V. Rozell Thursday, - April 25, ASB-WOM Elections Friday, - April 26, ASB-WOM Elections Monday, - April 29, ASB

Tuesday, - April 30, WOM, Mrs. Choi (Korea

Wednesday, May 1, Rev. Roy Southard (Graduate Chapel with Mr. Crowder in L-2)